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Dear Families,
    Hello and welcome to fourth grade! We hope you have all been enjoying your summer vacation, but as they say, "All good things must come to an end." Your child is finally back to school, ready to make new friends, and learn new things!

    We are very excited to start a new year with your child! Well, this year, as you probably already know, New York State has been demanding higher educational standards for all children. It is our intention to expect this same standard of excellence in the classroom by providing your child with a quality education where he or she can become successful. We will be intensely working on lessons, skills, and strategies to meet national standards in preparation for your child’s academic future. We will do everything we can to make your child feel more confident and knowledgeable of the fourth grade material.  The fourth grade curriculum consists of teaching reading, writing, and mathematic skills and strategies in great depth.  Social Studies will also play a major role in your child’s school year.    

    Throughout this first week your child will receive notes with information on student and parent expectations, rules, classroom procedures, contact forms, and a supply list reminder (already given out in June).  We recommend that you set aside a “parent-teacher communication folder” for you to keep all of these important documents in.  We appreciate your support by going over this information with your child when he or she gets home in order to ensure understanding and a sense of responsibility for these policies. Parents and families are essential members of the team involved in educating your children today. Throughout the year we will be sending home monthly newsletters and student progress reports, which will cover the material and concepts learned in our classrooms along with skills that may need to be reinforced. We hope this information will provide you with a good picture of the types of things we will be working on in school and allow you to hold discussions at home of the material learned during the day. It is our intention to keep you up to date and involved in the development of your child’s education. We aim to assist your child in reaching his or her full potential in every situation.

     If there are any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us in writing or call us at school, (212)244-6426. Please also feel free to e-mail us through our      4th grade website at:  http://33fourth.weebly.com/
Sincerely,
                                                                                                                

                 Ms. Kugelman and Mrs. Tomasello






